
  

 

 

 

 

 

 Mulliken District Library 
 July and August Newsletter 
 135 Main St. Mulliken, MI 48861 

  
Happy Summer! 

Summer reading is well on its way and the kids 
are loving it. In fact, not only are the kids loving 
it, but so are the teens and adults. We have fun 
prizes for all ages, and they are age appropriate. 
For the teens we have playing cards, music 
themed socks, even ear buds with a built in 
phone stand. You won’t ever lose your 
headphones again with this fun prize. For the 
adults we have can coolers, mouse pads and a 
card holder that you attach to the back of your 
phone. Who doesn’t need one of those? 

 

 
We will be closed July 4th – 6th in 
observance of Independence Day. 

 
 

Joel Tacey will be here 
July 10th at 6:45pm 

 
Card and Stamp 

party for $10 each will 
be July 17th at 6pm 
 
 

Chalk the Town will be July 19th at 5:30pm 
 
We have officially joined Instagram. Follow 
us @mullikenlibrary and keep updated on 

our latest events and activities.  

  

 
This year’s “community garden” is a little different. We would like to 

invite everyone to bring any extra fruit and veggies you may have to 

the library. We will then set them out front for the community to 

take as they wish. 

 

Save 
the 

Date 



 

 

 

If you wish to file for a spot on the 
Mulliken Village Council, you must 

submit by July 24th at 4pm. 

 Going on Vacation?  
Check this out before you go! 

 

Do you have a recreational pass to get into state parks? No? How about a 
Library card? That’s right, all you need is a library card and you can get into 
state parks for free! Go to our website and click on library resources, and you 
will find a link to the Michigan Activity Pass website. How cool is that? All you 
need is your library card number. No worries if you don’t know your card 
number, just give us a call. The Michigan Activity Pass is not strictly for state 
parks, but you can also enjoy Museums, Planetariums, Nature Centers, 
Transportation and so much more. We have the MAP Lower and Upper Mitten 
Brochures on our website. Check it out before summer is over. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

     
    

We are an official cooling center. For those 
hot summer days you can come in and cool 

off with a good book. We allow pets, as 
long as they are potty trained and on a 

leash. We can play a family friendly movie 
while you cool off, as well. 

 

Recycling Hours: 
 

Sunday – Tuesday 
Closed 

 
Wednesday, 

Thursday and 
Saturday 9am – 1pm 

 

Friday 1pm – 5pm 

Did you hear the news? Dollar General 
is coming to Mulliken! That’s right, 

they will be building by the bank and 
hope to be open by fall. 

 

Website: www.mullikendistrictlibrary.org     Phone: (517)649-8611    Email: mulldistlib@gmail.com 

http://www.mullikendistrictlibrary.org/


 
 

 
 

 
 


